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AUBURN ANNOUNCES DEPUTY FIRE CHIEF APPOINTMENT 
 

AUBURN, ME. -- Auburn’s Fire Chief, Geoffrey Low, has announced the appointment of Robert Chase 

of Rumford, Maine, to fill the role of Deputy Fire Chief effective January 2, 2018.  

 

Robert, who is currently the Fire Chief in Rumford, has held the Chief’s position for eight years.  He’s 

demonstrated outstanding commitment to the Fire Service profession and to the field of emergency 

medicine through his educational achievements and his career experience.  He has a B.S. in 

Mechanical Engineering Technology from the University of Maine at Orono and is a certified Fire 

Officer and Fire Instructor.  

 

Additionally, Robert is a Maine Emergency Medical Technician, serves on the Maine Fire Services 

Institute Advisory Board, and is involved with and trains for the Oxford County Incident Management 

and Hazardous Materials Team.   

 

Robert’s training, skills, experience and leadership should bring great value to the City of Auburn’s 

public safety team and will best position the Auburn Fire Department to meet the many challenges it 

faces.  
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